UNIVERSITÉ DE BORDEAUX

LABORATOIRE DE GÉOLOGIE

DU

QUATERNAIRE ET PRÉHISTOIRE

TALENCE, LE November 7,1972

BATIMENT DE GÉOLOGIE

## FACULTÉ DES SCIENCES

Dear Don and Evelyn,

I find your letter of Oct 24, coming back from a trip. I really hope that by now Don is completely all right. Just at the same time my brother in law's wife got exactly the same thing. She is all right now, but it was a close call.

Of course, we hope that next spring you can make it to Bordeaux! Let me know ,and I shall try to find some really good flint for Don to work on.I did not knap since lasat September. No time!

I did not hear from Guy Muto, but of course I am willing to help him if newessary.

I shall probably be in the States next year, but I wonder if I can make it to the West this time. We shall see.

Bien amicalement, et bonne santé à tous!

F.Bordes

